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Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chiief
Licensing Branch No. 1

Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D, C. 20555

Perry Nuclear Power Plant

Docket Nos. 50-440; 50-441
Question 210.11 - Piping Supports
For Perry Nuclear Power Plant

bear Mr. Youngblood:

In a letter dated May 31, 1983, CEl responded to Question 210.11 concerning
Piping Supports for tne Perry Nuclear Power Plant. The purpose of this
letter is to provide additional information describing the analysis used
in making the conclusions of our answer to Question 210.11.
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If you have any questions, please contact me.
Very truly yours,

Murray R. Edelman
Vice President
Nuclear Group
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